Bushes Primary School
WINTER FAYRE
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28th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

The School/Nursery will be holding their WINTER FAYRE on Saturday 16th November from 10 o'clock until 12
noon, in the school. This is our biggest fund raising event of the year and once again, we are relying on your

support and generosity.

We are having a variety of stalls and any donations will be gratefully received. Donations of toys, games, books,
items for the tombola etc can be sent to the school/nursery week beginning 11" November. We are also having a
chocolate tombola again so we would like to ask everyone in the school and nursery to bring in some chocolate,
anything from small Freddos to boxes of chocolates that week t00. Thank you to those who brought some
chocolate along to the school disco last week.

Any parent or family member who have their own business or knows of anyone willing to donate vouchers / prizes
for our raffle will be gratefully received. These can be handed in at the main office.

We respectfully ask that all items denated are ina good saleable condition and are not broken, vandalised or
incomplete. As we're sure you'll appreciate, it would be very disappointing for the children to spend their pocket
money on something only to take it home and discover it doesn't work or a piece is missing!! :
"PLEASE NO VIDEOS"

Donations for the Cake and Candy stall can be handed into the school on Friday 15th November or brought along
at 9.30a.m on the morning of the Fayre. As many people how suffer from food allergies, we would be grateful if
those donating baking could note down the ingredients used and stick it To the front of containers/bags so that
we can advise people who need to be cautious. If you would like your containers back, please mark them with your
name and/or child's name/class so that they can be safely returned. Thank youl

The school is again participating in the Design a Christmas Card Project’ this year, which aims fo encourage the
pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising money for our school. The children will design their own
Christmas card in school, which, should you wish to buy them, will then be professionally printed to produce a
pack of 12 cards with envelopes costing £6.00. Other things available (and some new things this year) to
purchase with the same design are :

* Gift labels (pack of 16) costing £3.00

* Wrapping paper (2 x Al sheets) with matching gift labels costing £5.50

* Mugs costing £6.00
* Value packs - 2 packs of cards and 1 pack of gift labels costing £11.00
The designs from each child will be on display af the fayre and orders will be taken then, also in school on Monda

18™ and Tuesday 19" November if you can't manage along to the fayre.

Lots of fun, and activities will be happening on the day so please come along and support your school. That little
extra Christmas gift may just be on sale!!

* Door entry is £1.50 per adult and £1.00 per child, and this includes a cup of coffee/ tea, juice \{%\ =
and a biscuit. \\\’

ng forward to seeing you at the fayre.
Wson. Wacnock
ison Warhock (DHT) and Bushes Primary Parent Council
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